
 

 

DATE:  January 6, 2022 
 
TO:  All Bidders 
 
FROM:  Lisa Sorensen, Purchasing Specialist 
 
SUBJECT: Addendum 2 – Bid 630 Oxnard College Fire Technology Live Fire Training Modules 
 
This addendum is hereby made part of the Contract Documents to the same extent as though it was originally 
included therein and takes precedence over the original documents.  The outdated pages must be replaced with any 
updated and/or changed pages when submitting your bid.  Acknowledge receipt of all addenda on the Bid Form. 
 
It is the responsibility of the Bidder to verify that their proposal has been received by the VCCCD Purchasing 
Department prior to the opening date.  Verification of receipt can be made through the listed Purchasing Specialist. 
 
 All bid information and addenda can be found on our website https://purchasing.vcccd.edu/, click current.  If you 
have trouble locating or downloading bid information, please call Lisa Sorensen at 805-652-5559 
 
Information  
 

 The bid opening has been extended to Thursday, January 13, 2022.  Bids must be received no later than 
3:00 p.m. at Ventura County Community College District, Purchasing Department - 761 E Daily Drive, Suite 
200, Camarillo, CA 93010.   Properly mark the outside of the exterior envelope on your submitted bid with the 
Bid Number and Name according to the requirements stated in the bid packet directions   

 
 
Question and Answers:  
 

     Q:  Can the bidder only bid on the Flashover unit as a separate stand-alone bid? 
 

A. Per the bid documents, we will look at awarding the sections separately or together based on the most 
responsive bid meeting all requirement and specifications.   

 
 

End of Section 
 
 

End of Addendum 2 

https://purchasing.vcccd.edu/

